
Lyman Allyn Park

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS



As construction began, staff and interns helped move outdoor sculpture to a temporary location.

Pictured above are Museum Director Sam Quigley, Registrar and Director of 
Exhibitions Jane LeGrow, and Curator Tanya Pohrt. 



Comparison of the grounds after tree and brush clearing.
The Museum is much more visible from the Deshon-Allyn House tiered terrace. 

October 2024 2022 Members’ Garden Party



View of the grounds by the Deshon-Allyn House where the new                      
eco-friendly filtration pond will be.

Arial view of where the new parking lot will be 
behind the Museum near Connecticut College’s 

south parking lot.



Comparison of the 
grounds after tree 
and brush clearing 
looking at the 
Deshon-Allyn House 
from the front lawn.

2024 2022

The new filtration 
pond will be here



And much more to come…
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